
President’s Message -April 2020 

"May you live in interesting times" is an English expression 
which purports to be a translation of a traditional Chinese curse. 
While seemingly a blessing, the expression is normally used 
ironically.   I think that you will all agree that we are living in the 
most interesting of times.  Most of us thought we were retiring to 
a little ‘slice of heaven’ only now to be faced with looming issues 
such as coronavirus (COVID-19).  What makes this issue scary 
is the lack of facts and conflicting information depending upon 
which expert you listen to. 
 
While we depend on our public officials to adequately prepare our health care system to 
respond to this threat, it does make sense for each person to be aware and keep 
themselves updated to do what they can to prevent the spread of this and other illness 
such as the seasonal flu.  To learn more about this and stay updated, here’s a link to 
the CDC coronavirus site.   Also, Log on to the POA website tellicovillagepoa.org. Under 
the title “News” you will find a heading named Coronavirus (COVID-19) in it you will find 
all of the information POA has posted concerning this issue. 
 
The HOA, out of an abundance of caution has cancelled HOA meetings and social 
events through the month of May and will monitor the situation at that time. We will 
provide information as it becomes available concerning cancelled events. We are 
finding that because of the volume of events being cancelled or rescheduled, many 
venues are working on a week by week basis on the status of their events. 
 
I have a special message concerning the COVID-19 crisis that I would like you to view 
by clicking on the following link: HOA President's COVID-19 Message 
 
Please take care of yourselves and stay safe! 
 
Ken Litke, HOA President 
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://www.tellicovillagepoa.org/
http://www.hoatellicovillage.com/2020/03/22/presidents-message-covid-19-march-22-2020/

